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Preparing hands for today, minds for tomorrow and hearts for eternity!

COAST KIDS PRESCHOOL UPDATE – Fall Enrollment

7/15/2020
Dear Families,

The recent news shared by San Diego Unified School District has many people stirred up, understandably so.  Carlsbad Unified School District 
and other North County Scjhool Districts have yet to announce their final plan for fall.  For some of you, what happens with school for your 
older ones plays into your needs or wants with preschool.  

Childcare / Preschools are considered "Essential" and we plan to continue to offer preschool.  We have been very successful with our Summer 
Camps, operating with new protocols, and stricter guidelines.  We have taken the health and safety of our children and staff very seriously.  
We had to Reimagine our Summer Camps and come up with so many new ways of doing things.

I had hoped we would be able to go back to preschool as we knew it before COVID-19 for the fall.  But this is not the case.  So, I will need to 
make modifications to how we operate the preschool in the fall as well.  Our fall will look like how we have been running our summer camps.  I 
will put together an information sheet for you on all the changes I will need to make in order to offer preschool the safest way possible and not 
compromising quality.  Some of the changes we will need to make: hours, class size, stable groups, meals, check-in /out process and more.  
All changes are related to the way we have to operate under COVID-19.  

Some of you are waiting to see what your older child's public school will be doing.  For some of you, there is a need for preschool because 
you are working.  We do want to do our part to help families keep working!  Some of you are comfortable sending your child to preschool and 
some are not.  

We do have limited space under the new way we will have to operate.  In order for me to effectively plan for the fall, if you intend to drop, I 
need to know by August 1,2020.  If you know sooner, that is even better for my planning.  Those of you that drop by August 1, because of 
COVID-19, we will refund your Tuition Deposit.  The Registration Fee is still non-refundable.  We will then place your child on a Priority Wait 
List for those who dropped due to COVID-19.  When you feel ready AND providing we have space, your child could start at a later date.  
Dropping after August 1, we are not able to refund the Tuition Deposit.  

I will provide you with the details by early next week of how preschool will be different for the fall.  

Please keep doing the things necessary to slow the curve.   
Stay safe!
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